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FPCS, The Fine Arts, Photography, and Culture society of Shyam Lal College 

organized Anugoonj: SLC Annual Festival of Fine Arts Committee. 
ANUGOONJ – ANNUAL FEST  

 
The auspicious annual fest – ‘Anugoonj’, of the Fine Arts, Photography and 

Cultural Society (FPCS) of Shyam Lal College was organized on 11th April 

2018 from 9 am onwards in Little Theatre Group (LTG) Auditorium, Mandi 

House. The chief guest of the event was honorable Minister of Culture, GOI- Dr. 

Mahesh Sharma.  

  

This exceptional event was very well-organized, offering a great selling 

opportunity to the art students, in the endeavors to promote and showcase the 

creativity of the artists. This was achieved by exhibition cum sale, composite set 

of amazing artworks and photograph installation, along with several exciting 

stalls.  

 
The notable event was open to all aspiring and talented artists and 

photographers and a myriad of students from colleges all over Delhi were 

witnessed to display their flair in painting, sketching, calligraphy, photography, 

crafts and any other art form.  

 

The crucial exhibition event was held very well. The patrons of the art were 

surprised to see the awe-inspiring paintings and the picturesque artworks with 

harmonious colours. The respected chief guest was elated to see the creative 

minds of the youth and he commended the artists. The event proved to be a big 

success for the FPCS and added a milestone to the journey.  



 
 

 



WALL PAINTING  

 
The Fine Arts, Photography and Culture Society of the College, added yet 

another feather to their wings with the wall painting organized at the North 

Campus, on the Gandhi Wall in October, 2018 to commemorate the 150th birth 

anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi, Father of the Nation.  

 

The prestigious art society of the college successfully completed the wall 

painting which took few days to finish. As responsible youth, the members of the 

FPCS took their responsibility of spreading a great message through the art of 

wall painting. A beautiful message was displayed on the topic- ‘Non-violence is 

the weapon of the strong’ showcasing all religions. The painting was inspired by 

Mahatma Gandhi’s teaching and quotes. And yet another painting was drawn 

depicting the life and importance of Mahatma Gandhi who served as the 

greatest example in humility and service.  

 

This wall painting was very well appreciated by the viewers and even captured a 

column in the newspaper. This was a remarkable day for the FPCS as their art 

was recognized all over India with the newspaper article. This was possible with 

the constant support of the Convener–Dr. Gayatri Chaturvedi and the talented 

and dedicated members of the society. 

 

   


